
ROBO CALL SEPTEMBER 4, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are 

all doing well.  

This weekend, we have hospitality after the Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Mass and the 8:15 a.m. Sunday Mass. 

The demolition of the old Holy Family School building continues 

this week.  It’s amazing how quickly it is coming down. Please 

remember that parking in front of the building will not be 

available for the next several weeks.  Thank you for being patient 

and flexible. 

Because we don’t have much storage space, we will no longer 

collect aluminum cans. However, you can take them to the recycle 

center and donate the proceeds to Holy Family School. 

The nursery will be open in the Messmer Center during the 8:15 

a.m. and 11:15 a.m. Sunday Masses. 

If you are not receiving our video e-mails with updates about Holy 

Family School and the Capital Campaign, please call the parish 

office. 

For more information and updates, visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and 

prayers each day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

